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Through the generosity of the Hardin County Chamber of Commerce, the PAC has available for sale “At Home in the Heartland,” a coffee table book celebrating our community.  Last fall, Western Kentucky University photojournalism students converged on Hardin County capturing thousands of images as part of the annual Mountain Workshop, a program begun in 1976 that has documented at least 30 communities in Kentucky and north-central Tennessee. The photo images portraying “the pulse and personality of Elizabethtown and Hardin County” were gathered to create a visual storytelling time capsule of our community.  Learn more than you ever thought you knew about your community.  The books are $15 and available at the PAC Box Office.  More than $2,000 was collected from the sale of books over the holidays.
In Review
200 Bluegrass Middle School Band students under the direction of Jesse Floyd performed a holiday concert before an audience of 600.

45 members of the 113th Army Band under the direction of Michael Moore performed their annual free holiday concert before an audience of 420.  

Antsy McClain, his family and the Trailer Park Troubadours presented a concert as part of the Acoustic Guitar Masters Concert Series before an audience of 100.

150 Central Hardin High School students band under the direction of David Centers presented a concert before an audience of 350. 

 80 St. James School students under the direction of Brenda Martin presented the Christmas musical “Three Wee Kings” before an audience of 230.

 232 West Hardin Middle School Band and Chorus students under the direction of Laura Floyd and Anna Benningfield performed a Holiday Concert before an audience of more than 700. 


100 Center Stage Dance Studio students under the direction of Yvonne Groves presented their Christmas Gala before an audience of 650.
105 children and adults attended Clara’s Tea Party with cast members from Dance Center of Elizabethtown’s The Nutcracker. 
175 student and adult dancers from the Dance Center of Elizabethtown participated in the PAC’s annual presentation of The Nutcracker before a student audience of 480 and combined public audiences totaling nearly 1700. 
